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Wednesday, September 26, 2012
Architect Hired for the Louise Marshall Hospital Emergency Department Expansion and the Minto Rural Health Centre
Mount Forest, ON… DIALOG Architectural Firm was awarded a contract to manage the design of the new Louise Marshall Hospital Emergency Department and Minto Rural Health Centre.

After a detailed review process North Wellington Health Care (NWHC) chose DIALOG over five other architectural firms. “DIALOG is one of Canada’s leading health care planning and design firms.” states David Craig, NWHC board chair (interim). “DIALOG has worked on several rural projects such as Listowel Memorial Hospital redevelopment, North Perth Family Health Team and CFB Borden Healthcare Facility.” 

“DIALOG Staff are professional, client-focused, team oriented and passionate about their work.” explains Jerome Quenneville, NWHC president and CEO. “We are excited to begin work with the Architects and continue to move forward with our plans to build a new Emergency Department for Louise Marshall Hospital and the Minto Rural Health Centre.”
"As leaders in healthcare planning and design, DIALOG is looking forward to working in partnership with North Wellington Health Care to not only transform its facilities; but also meet the complex needs of its communities, support their dedicated staff and leadership, and help them achieve new levels of excellence." states David Cerny, DIALOG principal.
DIALOG is committed to delivering outstanding solutions that leave a lasting, positive impact on the community. They accomplish their goals by enabling multidisciplinary teams to collaborate with their clients and communities and by unleashing the power of an interactive design process that includes architecture, engineering, interior design and urban planning. 
North Wellington Health Care is a regional provider of primary and secondary health services. North Wellington Health Care delivers high quality health care services through fully-accredited hospital sites in Mount Forest and Palmerston. For regular NWHC building updates please visit www.nwhc.ca
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